
WANTED
Female Basketball Players

For women's first division teamn - must be willing
ta travel
Contact Mark - 452-1719 George 423-2511 days;
433-2326 evgs.

Student Help is a volunteer organization
providing information as well as informai
confidiential services. We are now accepting
applications for students wishing to do
volunteer work during the school year. If you
are an open-minded persan interested in
helping people, drap in for an application form
in Rm. 250 SUB.

Help sessions for mature students
Pack your lunch.
Next week, Student

Counselling and Student Affairs
are sponsoring noon -lîour
"bro'vn bag" sessiuns for mature
students.

The informai sessions will
discuss common concerns of
mature students and coffee will
be provided. The meetings begin

September 25 from 11: 30 a. m. to
1:00 p.m.- in the Heritage
Lounge, Athabasca Hall.

In addition to the brown
bag sessions, several free courses
will be offered in early October.
These include a four-week
decision-making group to help
students with career decisions,
Assertiveness Training, Public

Speaking, Test Anxiety Reduc-
tion and a study skills workshop.
A new personal growth group for
women will also be offered in
January.

Students interested in
registering in these must notify
Student Counselling at 432-5205
as soon as possible.

Ag building,
from page 1

The center is the first stage
in consolidation of the faculty in
one location. lncluded in the
design are links to SUB and the
General Services Building which
will hold other agriculture facul-
ty offices.

The roof of the building will
bouse a tropical greenhouse
replacing the greenhouse now
located west of the Tory
Building.

The building is also design-
ed with energy conservation in
mmnd, incorporating a heat
recovery systemr and a complex
climate monitoring and control
unit. This unit will be operated
by remote control from the
Office of Operations and Energy
Mangement, and is part of a plan
to centralize the mechanical and
energy use systems of buildings
across campus.

Two other building projects
are also in the worlcs - a Home
Economics Building adjacent to
the existing 'one and a Business
and Commerce Building south of
the Tory Building in the Arts
Quad.

Cmck agpack b& Colt
alongwihthe books.
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WHAT'S IN
A NA ME???

YOU DECIDE
Help us pick an'appropriate name for the new
S.U.B. Coffee Bar. Application forms are
available at the Coffee Bar, main. floor S.U.B.

PRIZE AWARDED FOR THE
BEST NAME CHOSEN

Contest closes September 30


